
 

 

Term 1 Week 8                                  Monday, 13th March 2017 

Principal’s Report 

Harmony Day and Grandparents Day  

Tuesday 21st March will see Truscott Street awash 

with colour as we celebrate Harmony Day. We invite 

parents and grandparents to join us for our parade 

which will commence at 9:40. This will be followed 

by open classrooms where our visitors will have an 

opportunity to view some of the exciting topics our 

classes have studied this term. Our morning  

activities will conclude with morning tea for our  

visitors to be served in the hall. We look forward to 

welcoming you to our school. 

 

Parent/Teacher Interviews  

Parent/Teacher interviews will be held in weeks 10 

and 11. Our online booking system will open today 

so that parents are able to make a booking at a time 

that suits them. The instruction sheet is attached. 

 

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN testing will take place next term.  

These tests involve students in Years 3 and 5.  

All states and territories administer these tests in 

accordance with nationally agreed protocols.  

The timetable is as follows: 

Tuesday 9th May: Language Conventions and  

Writing 

Wednesday 10th May: Reading 

Thursday 11th May: Numeracy 

 

 

 

 

Truscotts  

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Angelina S. Year 1, Evan C. Year 1,  

Maddison C. Year 2, Elena C. Year 2, Abby A. Year 4, 

Pryce A. KW, Elise T.D. KW, Almog A. Year 1,  

Jayden S. Year 1, Clarissa G. Year 6,  

Hannah C. Year 6, Jasper B. Year 6,  

Kaiwen W. Year 2, Aaryn P. Year 1,  

Alexis MC. Year 1, Erin K. Year 1, Nicholas L. Year 1, 

Noam S. KW, James M. KW and Penny Mc. Year 2. 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to the following students who 

earned their Post Home last week. 

Safwat M. Year 1, Jaewon Y. Year 1,  

Clarissa G. Year 6, Hannah C. Year 6 and Jayden S. 

Year 1.   Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

Stage 2 are learning about Antarctica in Info  

Literacy. They had a visit from a ‘Polar Explorer’.  

Thank you to Mr Mark and Mr Spiers. 
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Calendar 
Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

 

 

 

 

Term 1  Week 8 

Wed Mar 15th Book Club orders close 

   Support Unit Swimming Carnival 

   7.30pm Fete meeting 

Fri Mar 17th High School EOI due 

   P&C Jelly Cup Day 

   Assembly: Captains 

   No PSSA—winter PSSA Rep trials

Term 1  Week 9 

Tue Mar 21st Harmony/Grandparents Day  

Fri Mar 24th Assembly:  House Captains 

   PSSA Round 5  

Term 1  Week 10 

Fri Mar 31st Assembly:  PBL Badges 

   PSSA Winter Round 1  

   7.00pm P&C Movie Night  

Term 1  Week 11 

Wed Apr 5th Cross Country Carnival 

   7.00pm P&C meeting 

Thu Apr 6th Easter Service 

   P&C Sausage Sizzle  

Fri Apr 7th Assembly:  ANZAC Service 

   PSSA Round 2 

   Last day of Term 1  

Term 2  Week 1 

Mon Apr 24th Staff return for Term 2 

Tue Apr 25th ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

Wed Apr 26th Students return 

Fri Apr 28th Assembly: Guitar/Percussion 

   PSSA Round 3 

PSSA Results Week 7 

Senior Volleyball  

TSPS v Ryde PS  

Score:  1-2  

Player of the Match: 

Whole team 

 

 

Senior Newcombe Ball Junior Newcombe Ball 

TSPS  v  Ryde PS 

Score:  2-0 

Player of the Match: 

Alex M 

 

TSPS  v  Ryde PS 

Score:  0-2 

Player of the Match: 

Joe R 

 

Mixed Teeball Girls Teeball 

TSPS v  Denistone East PS TSPS v  Denistone East  PS 

Score:  2-6 

Player of the Match: 

Lena L 

Score:  12-8 

Players of the Match 

Lachlan F 

  

Mixed Softball Girls Softball 

TSPS v  Denistone East  PS TSPS v  Denistone East PS 

Score:  8-5 Score:  5-0 

Player of the Match: 

Lucius W 

Player of the Match: 

Breaghna W 

  

No PSSA games this week due to Rep Trials 

Training  Teeball  & Softball   

  Thu  8.30am -  9.15am 

  Newcombe Ball & Volleyball   

  Fri  8.15am -  9.00am 
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From The Office 
High School Expressions of Interest must be  

returned to school by Friday 17th March. 

Notes to be returned  

12  Emergency Contact, Publishing, Internet,  

 Photograph, Learning Opportunities and SISA  

 Program 

2    Permission notes to be returned by tomorrow 

 Tuesday for SISA program K-2 

54  Permission and Medical notes for Year  5/6 

 Camp  

 First deposit of $120.00 is due by this Friday for 

 Year 5/6 Camp  

Scholastic Book Club closes this Wednesday 15.3.17 this 

must be paid through the LOOP at scholastic.com.au/

LOOP. 

Stewart House clothing bag collection closed last  

Friday so we cannot accept any more bags.   

Thank you for your support 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

Zone Swimming Carnival  
Congratulations to all students who competed in the 

zone swimming carnival last Tuesday 7th March. All 

swimmers put a huge effort into the races they went in 

and also showed fantastic support and encouragement 

for all other Truscott Street students. Congratulations to 

Chole O’Reilly for making it into the finals. Thank you 

very much to Louise Gleeson for being the team  

manager on the day. A fantastic result for Truscott 

Street! 

 

Summer and Winter P.S.S.A 
Next Friday 24th March will be the last round for  

summer P.S.S.A in Term 1, summer matches will  

recommence in Term 3. There is no P.S.S.A this  

Friday 18th March due to Rep trials. Round 1 for  

winter P.S.S.A will commence on Friday 31st March.  

Students who have been selected into a team for  

winter P.S.S.A will receive their notes this week  

explaining the training days and any additional  

information you may need to know about the sport.  

The permission note and payment MUST be returned by 

Monday 27th March.      

Samantha Judge 

Sport Coordinator 

P&C News 
We will be having a fete information evening this 

Wednesday 15 March at 7.30pm in the library. We will 

talk through the draft layout for the fete, provide  

information on the stalls and discuss the process for 

donations and sponsorship.  

 

Everyone is welcome to attend. Many hands make light 

work. Class parents - please ensure that there is a  

representative from your class present. For those who 

cannot make it but would like to be involved in some 

way, please register your interest at 

truscott.fundraising@gmail.com.  

 

A reminder that should you wish to approach a business 

for donations or sponsorship, please email 

truscott.fundraising@gmail.com prior to making  

contact. A register of businesses who have been  

approached is being maintained. Sponsor/donor  

request letters are available on request. 

 

Don't forget to order your tickets for the Movie Night 

on Friday 31 March. Pre-purchase your tickets on  

Flexischools now. We look forward to seeing as many 

families as possible for this social get together. 

 

 

Canteen News 
We will be having Green Jelly Day to celebrate St  

Patricks Day this Friday at recess. Jelly cups are $2 each 

and can be ordered on Flexischools or by completing the 

order form attached. 

 

Please let Manar know if you can assist with jelly making 

at truscottcanteen@hotmail.com. 

Manar and the Canteen Committee 
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OOSH Vacation Care Bookings 

The programme is attached to this newsletter. 

Bookings for Vacation Care will open on Monday 13th 

March and close on Sunday 2nd April. A late booking 

period runs from Monday 3rd April – Sunday 9th April. 

A late booking fee of $5 per child/per day will be  

incurred if you book during this period. There will be 

no bookings accepted after Sunday 9th April. Should 

there be any outstanding fees your booking will not 

be accepted until all fees outstanding are paid.   

 

 Last minute bookings are catered for when the  

Centre has the staffing and capacity to accept  

additional children on the day. If you require a last 

minute booking you must contact the Centre via 

phone.  

 

 

P&C Movie Night 

 

 

 

 

 

TONER RECYCLER 

The Breast Cancer Institute of Australia  

receives $1.00 for every recyclable toner  

cartridge collected by The Toner Recycler Pty Ltd.  

If you have empty cartridges at home and would 

like to give to The Toner Recycler please bring 

them to school and place them in the box in the 

foyer. 
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Gloomy skies didn’t stop Stage 2 at Marsden High School’s 
Sports Gala Day.

Students participated in a range of sports, acquired some new 
skills, worked on some old ones and above all, had a great time!


